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I wish to express our gratitude to the DG and to the Chairs for their efforts, which are highly appreciated.
We are in particular grateful to the DG, for his leadership as well as his personal and unyielding commitment to the process and the manner in which it was conducted these past days.

Significant progress has been achieved and registered in areas such as NAMA, Agriculture, Rules and Services. While it is too early to talk about specific process, we think that this process needs not to be lost, and should serve as the basis for the future resumption of talks.

At this critical point of time, we reaffirm our commitment to the MTS, and we are of the view that after a phase of assessment and reflection, the talks should resume with the same vigor and determination, aiming for the conclusion of the DDA, a goal necessary to global trade and economic operators and equally important to the WTO itself.
We are convinced that there is no substitute for a vital and well functioning rule-based multilateral trading system; the conclusion of the DDA is vital to that end.
Thank you M. Chairman.
